

Baroda Muslim doctors Association

(Zain charitable trust) Reg No E/7911/Vadodara

28th July 17

Dear Sir,

We would lilke to thank you for sparing time for the "Eid Milan" programme of Baroda Muslim Doctor Association and Zain Charitable Trust on 23/7/17 at Prof. C C Mehta Auditorium Baroda. It was a great pleasure to host you at our event as a Guest of Honour.

Your valuable presence in the programme encouraged us a lot and made us more confident in our efforts. Your precious time was great important for us. Your involvement and interest towards our organistion is a great support for us.

Your suggestion have provided us a guideline to proceed more preciously for the betterment of this noble causes.

We want to express our deepest gratitude towards you.

We hope this kindness and co operation will remain continue in future.

With warm wishes and kind regards......

Yours Sincerely

(Z. S. Chauhan) (Dr. A. G. Mansuri) (Dr. M. Husain) President / Vice President / Secretary

Zain Charitable Trust

(Baroda Muslim Doctors Association)
Baroda.

То

Shree J G Babani

Managing Secretary

Hari Om Seva Trust Vadodara